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Dear Australian Electoral Commission,  

 

RE: Comment on suggestions for the 2020-21 Western Australian Redistribution 

 

As a member of the Western Australian business community I feel the suburbs of Marangaroo, 

Alexander Heights, Koondoola, Ballajura, Girrawheen, Balga and Mirrabooka are communities of 

common interest and should be kept in the same division. These suburbs have a similar socio-

economic profile so when setting strategic local priorities, residents of the suburb benefit from an 

economic, social and mental health point of view. 

 

Regards. 

Faz Pollard, 

Small Business Owner, Malaga.  
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